
 

CSCISD 2024 Bond Updates 
 

CSCISD is happy to share our latest developments on our 2024 Bond Project. Thanks to the 

love our community has for our students, we are able to provide newer and safer buildings 

for our children.  

• $91 Million in proceeds have successfully been received and secured in the district’s 

capital projects fund. These funds cannot be spent on anything other than what has 

been specified in the bond election. At this time no project expenditures have been 

made.  

• CSCISD Board of Trustees held a special board meeting on April 17, 2024 to select 

Project Management Firm which will assist district stay within budget, procurement, 

communications and any other items related to 2024 Bond Projects. We have 

selected TWS Advisory Group out of San Antonio Texas. 

• Special board meeting to take place in May in conjunction with Project Management 

Firm to assist in selecting architectural firm. Architect Firm will help with design, 

engineering and planning of future Elementary and Intermediate campuses. They 

will assist in gathering input from stakeholders on how the campuses should be built.  

• Once project management and architectural firms are selected, the district will begin 

assembling a bond committee to include community members, teachers, 

administration and local law enforcement for continued planning.  

As we continue to forge ahead, we will continue to value to vision and values of our 

community. Together we are laying the foundation for a vibrant and thriving district that 

we can all be proud of.  

 

CSCISD Administration.  

 

Thank you for your continuous support 

 


